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The Shared Services Centers (SSC) Team, which includes the Business Process Improvement (BPI) Workgroups, is moving forward with completion of our highest priority BPIs. 

In addition, hiring and space construction for our initial Phase I Services Centers are underway. In our continuing effort to keep the campus informed and allow for input and feedback, we are scheduling a series of town halls as we progress. 

You are invited to attend a Shared Services Center (SSC) Town Hall Meeting on Monday, 
March 10, 2014, 2:00 - 3:00 p.m., in University Center, Room 310. 

Shared Services Centers Town Hall slide sets and BPI background and progress continue to be posted on the myUMBC "Shared Services Centers at UMBC" group (http://my.umbc.edu/groups/ssc/documents). Click on the “Documents” tab and then the “BPI & Implementation” folder. 

[To join the group, please go to your myUMBC home page, choose “Groups” from the dropdown, then “Browse/Search Groups” for the “Shared Services Centers at UMBC” group. Click the blue “Follow Group” button on the right.] 

SSC Town Hall Meeting Objectives:

 - To discuss progress of the Shared Services Centers (SSC) Team and Business Process Improvement Workgroups.

- To allow an open public dialogue, giving the UMBC Community an opportunity to ask questions and provide feedback 

- To discuss Shared Services Centers (SSC) next steps and timeline. 

The Town Hall will end with a tour of the new Shared Services Centers space in the CNMS Dean’s Office Suite. 

We look forward to seeing you there. 

The Town Hall will be webcast for those in need. Please contact Jean Donohue at donohue@umbc.edu if you plan on taking advantage of this. 


